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Any LCHS Class of 2020 students that are in need of TSIA testing can register to take the test during the month of July for free. From July 6th to July 31st testing will be conducted at Terry HS on Mondays and Tuesdays and at Fulsear HS on Wednesdays and Thursdays. Student must preregister and complete any pretesting tasks that are required.
If you are planning to take or retake the TSI test with LCISD then you will need to:
· Click on this link to register:  https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=YLr5XW0hUkih1cpB5PakUj2cTO3vs-hBnIKhiv7QRxdUNktIOVk2SlVJNUwwMUxYSFJUU0NNRzFFRS4u 
· First time testers must complete the PreAssessment Activity (PAA) that is required by law. https://www.tsipreview.com/welcome/lamarhs
· Retesters need to complete additional practice to ensure optimal results. Email Mrs. Buffamante at jbuffamante@lcisd.org to be added into a Canvas course with resources and exercises.
Students not planning to retake the TSI test need to check with their college or university for procedures required to get their TSI scores to the college or university. Some schools have a form to be completed.
If you are TSI exempt due to your SAT or ACT test scores, make sure that your college or university has those scores by checking your portal. 
These scores are important and required for course placement in your college level courses this fall. If you need assstance please let me know.




